
Red Devil 
ACTIVITIES UPDATE
This Week in Red Devil Activities.......

OPERATION SNOWBALL
This past month has been a busy month for Operation Snowball.

On, Monday, April 18, around 80 students from Hinsdale South and

Hinsdale Central attended a 1-day retreat at Camp Manitoqua. This

was a day for students to step away from responsibilities and just

let loose before exams. Students also had a chance to learn more

about themselves and other peers. Students left for Camp

Manitoqua at 8 a.m. and returned at 9 p.m.



On Sunday, May 15, Operation Snowball took part in the Walk the

Walk for Mental Health that was hosted by The Community

House. This was a chance to help bring attention to the

importance of the conversation on mental health, and every

dollar that was raised will provide equitable access to mental

health services in our community. Thank you to all who

participated in the Color Walk! The Community House had almost

450 participants! 



The Central Hispanic Student Association celebrated our

outstanding seniors! The class of 2022 HSA Red Devils have been

active and contributing members throughout the past four years.

We would like to thank Alexandra Collins, Sofia Gomez, Isabella

Insignares, Sydney Laurel, Sofia Laurel, Mateo Lopez, Calista

Otterberg, and Chris Reyes for their dedication to our space. We

are very proud of this graduating class and know they have very

exciting futures! 

HISPANIC STUDENT ASSOCIATION



Calling all actors and comedians, auditions for the September

show, Too Much Light Makes the Baby Go Blind, will be next

Wednesday, May 25 after school in room 216. The show is a

series of 30 short 2-minute plays, ranging from satire to drama to

comedy. Rehearsals will happen occasionally over summer. No

need to prepare anything, just sign up on the drama bulletin

board outside of 249 and then show up to auditions! We'll play a

few improv games and read a few scenes. Questions? Find Mrs.

Jaffe in 250. Break a leg! 

SEPTEMBER SHOW


